

Headteacher:

Miss Kerry Oakley B.Ed (Hons) NPQH Noke Drive, Redhill, Surrey, RH1 4AD 01737 764356 mail@carringtonschool.org www.carringtonschool.org

15 September 2025

Dear parents and carers

You are invited to pop along to the **Home Cottage** on **Wednesday 17 September**, from **7:30pm**, to join other parents for a **social meet-up** and to find out a bit more about what our **SOCS** committee (Supporters of Carrington School) do throughout the year. **If you are interested in attending our social, or can't attend but would like to help out with the committee, please complete this form.**

Our <u>School Lottery</u> is another really easy way to support, with weekly tickets at only £1 and a monthly Super Prize. <u>Enter now</u> for a chance to **win a £1000 Aldi voucher** in the next draw.

If you have any questions, please email SOCS@carringtonschool.org.

Thanks for your support!

Best wishes
The SOCS Committee



